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Membership News 

 

Welcome to new members: Sienna Ponsford 

who is 4 ½  yrs. 

 

Membership Renewals 

The Pony Club office has decided to cut down 

on postage costs this year,  this means that the 

membership form for 2010 is available on our 

website to print off. Jo Fernandes address is 

printed half way down page. Please can I 

encourage all parents who pay tax to fill in the 

gift aid section & write the cheque. This gives 

HHPC some extra revenue.  

 The closing date for members is 31
st
 January , 

after that date there is no  insurance cover & 

riders will not be able to attend anything & 

until they renewal. 

 The committee & I would like to take the 

opportunity  to thank all the members & their 

families for supporting the rallies, activities, 

camps  & competitions that we have organised 

over the last 12 twelve months & hope that you 

will all to renew your membership & continue 

to support Herts Hunt PC as we start to plan an 

exciting programme of rallies, training for XC, 

SJ & Dressage, plus  activities, camps, 

competitions etc.   

Members News 

 

  It would be nice to hear from Members on 

any competition successes or experiences that 

you think other members would enjoy reading 

about.  Please email me a few words and if 

possible a photo and I will get it put on the 

website. We will have a New Members Page 

on the website for this. Ellie Mitchell has 

written an account of her experience at the 

Polocrosse Championships. 

 Please also send in your horsy snow photos & 

I will put them on the photo galley section.  

I would like a nice one for the front page. 

 

 

New HHPC Hoodies 

 

We have decided to offer members from 13 yrs 

& upwards to chance to buy the new hoodie 

which we designed with Alison Humphries 

from Amoura. Sizes come in Adult small, 

medium & large only .  Cost is £25. Please 

contact Susanna to order one: 01442 842754 / 

frasersusanna@yahoo.co.uk 

 

 
 

Xmas Fancy Dress Fun Rally - Photo 

 

Annual December fun rally for the 11 yrs & 

under was held at Ashridge Farm. There were 

3 hours of musical mounted games, with all 

riders making a 

huge effort to 

dress up them  

selves & their 

ponies in fancy 

dress . All the 

riders received 

a chocolate box 

selection.  

 

 

 



Snow Bound 

Lots of members were looking forward to the a 

fun show jumping & handy pony competition 

that we had organised at Warehill Eq on 

Saturday 19
th

 . Sadly due to the heavy snow 

fall over previous days, this was cancelled. We 

will re – arrange a new date at February half 

Term, I have lots of chocolate selection box 

prizes not yet eaten !! Also the Patchetts show 

jumping course practice & instruction which 

was due on Sunday 20
th

 Dec has now been re-

arranged for Sunday 27
th

 Dec. If anyone 

would like to go to this date please contact 

Janeen by text: 07870 140584.  

 

 
Please send me your snow photo!! 

 

Winter General Rallies 

 

Warehill Rallies are on Sat January 9
th

,  Sun 

January 24
th

 and Sat February 6
th

 .  

Sunday February 21
st
 will be the members 

Showjumping and Handy Pony Training Event 

at Warehill. 

 

New Additions to Website 

Diary Dates for other pony club shows & 

competitions. 

Schedules will be posted on the page ready to 

be printed as they are sent to me.  

 Monthly Calendar with all HHPC  event 

planner dates , just click on the diary entry for 

more information.  

Coming soon:  
 Names of cross country courses for hire in our 

area with contact details.  

 Local  Competition Equestrian  centres  

website address.  

 

Don’t forget to keep looking at website for 

updates on competitions, rallies, activities etc. 

Private Showjumping Clinic 

 

2 DAY SHOW JUMPING CLINIC 

WAREHILL 2
nd

 & 3
rd

 JAN 

Day 1 – Gridwork 

Day 2 – Related distances and jump offs 

Hour lessons in groups of 4 £30 for two days 

Hour lessons in groups of 2 £50 for two days 

Spaces will be filled by those that can make 

both days first. Then by those who can only 

make one day - lesson charges are as follows: 

Hour lessons £20 in groups of 4 

Contact Janeen on 07870 140584 to book a 

place. 

 

Pony Club Annual 

 

 

 

 

You can pick up your free 

copy of the PC 80
th

 

Anniversary Annual from 

Diane at home or at future 

events. 

 

 

 

------------------------------ 

 

Happy Xmas and New Year to 

all HHPC Members 
 

 

 


